
 

 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL 2022 
27th/28th/29th JULY 

ITS SHOW TIME…SUMMER SCHOOL IS BACK! 

Summer School is an exciting 3 day event culminating in a fabulous show for friends and 
family. You will take part in musical theatre workshops, with dance, singing and drama, and 

it will be jam packed full of fun and games! It will feature a professional guest teacher 
whose expertise will make for a fabulous show! The show will feature the music from the 

hit musical and blockbuster film MAMMA MIA. 

All three days of the event will take place at the usual dancing hall on Long Lane where we 
will rehearse and perform our show. We hope there will be two performances. 

There will be a picnic in Court Park every day (weather providing) and a McDonalds lunch 
provided on the final day. 

The Summer School will take place on the 27th, 28th and 29th of July, 10am-4pm for the first 
two days and 10am-6.00pm (approx.) on the last day to include the show. It costs £80 per 

child which includes snacks and drinks and your McDonalds Lunch. It is open to all members 
of the dancing school who are currently in year one and above. 



 

 

If you would like to take part, please either complete the form below and return it with the 
payment in cash in a named, sealed envelope no later than the 2nd of July 2022, or 

complete the form on the website and make a bank transfer – details of which are under 
the ‘Workshops’ tab. A confirmation email with details of what to wear and bring will be 

sent to you after the 2nd of July once we have final numbers.  

We do hope you will join us for our 31st annual summer school, they just keep getting 
better and better and we are sure this year’s show won’t disappoint.  

 

Name of Child / Children: 

Age: 

Contact phone number in case of emergency: 

Any allergies/illness that we should be aware of: 

I enclose payment of £80 per child. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FAQ: 

My child is currently in reception but would like to join, is this possible? 

The reason it is year one and above is because the days are very long and the age range is vast, however if you would like a 
younger child to be put on a waiting list, please let us know.  

How do I buy tickets for the show? 

Tickets will go on sale at drop off and collection over the course of the 3 days. They will be £2 for adults and 50p for children. 
You will need to pay in cash when buying the tickets. There will be limited seating available as the show is at the dancing hall and 
tickets will be on a first come, first served basis.  

What do I need to provide my child with? 

A packed lunch for the first two days, and a snack and a drink on the last day. Colouring bits and bobs. Hair stuff for the show 
day such as nets and pins as you did at The Beck Theatre show (we’ll do the hair). Some minimal costume may need to be 
provided if possible – for example last year we asked everyone to provide black leggings.  

  


